Faculty & Staff Give SIT Bursary Their Warm Support!

The warm-hearted support that faculty and staff at the Singapore Institute of Technology (SIT) have been giving the
SIT Bursary has made it possible for at least 17 more financially disadvantaged students to benefit from the Bursary
in the upcoming Academic Year 2016/17.

Established in 2014, the SIT Bursary is one of the most accessible forms of financial aid for deserving students at SIT.
It is being funded through collective giving from corporations, individuals, as well as SIT faculty and staff.

The Faculty & Staff Giving initiative was soft launched in November 2015, when two small roadshows were held at SIT@
Dover to raise awareness for the SIT Bursary. The first was held on 3 November at University Tower, where you tiao and
coffee (courtesy of alumnus Ms Sharlene Sou, see main story above were served. At the second roadshow at Academic
Plaza on 24 November, staff, faculty and students alike were treated to tau huay and chin chow and they found out more
about the SIT Bursary.

Valued at $3,000 each, the SIT Bursary can help financially needy students
cover some of their academic expenses. In the current Academic Year of
2015/16, about 51% of SIT students require financial aid. The support shown
for Faculty & Staff Giving will do more than help these disadvantaged
students. It will also send a positive message to them, as well as the
community at large, about the passion and commitment of SIT Faculty &
Staff in nurturing students at SIT.

Forms for giving to the SIT Bursary are available
at the reception desk at University Tower, SIT@Dover.
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To find out more about the SIT Bursary, do email us at




